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Hello Brenda, 
 
ENMAX would support the Capital Power proposal to adopt the release of unused firm transmission capacity on the AB-
BC Path at T-85 (rather than the existing T-60).  This change will allow for coordination with counterparties to move 
energy across BC Hydro’s transmission system with less time constraints.  We also feel this alignment across markets will 
enhance the use of the transmission system by our organization. 
 
We are happy to provide more feedback if requested. 
 
Thanks 
 
Mark 
 
Mark McGillivray 
Director, Public Policy and Government Relations 
ENMAX Corporation 
  
MMcGillivray@enmax.com  

p: (403) 514-2782 c: (403) 689-6031  
141 - 50 AVE SE  Calgary, AB  T2G 4S7 
enmax.com  
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